
 

 
 
 

                                                 SEWING CLUB BULLETIN 
     January 2020 

         WWW.OHCCSEWING.WIX.COM/OHCCSEWING 
January 2  9:30 am General Meeting     

  
Remember your nametag 

Tuesdays 
January 
7,14,21,28 

2:00 pm 
 
 
6:00 pm 

Knitting Group with 
Marylu Belisle 
 
Informal Group 

Work on your own projects. 
Knitting with continuing 
knitters. 
Work on UFO’s or chat. 

Fridays  
January 
3,10,17,24,31 

Noon – 
3:00 pm 

Quilting, Sewing & 
Etc. 

Work on projects, ask a 
question, or just come to 
chat. 

Saturday 
January 11 

9:00am – 
4:00 pm 

Sew-In Bring your machine (or use 
our club’s), a lunch, and your 
project. 

Thursday 
Janaury 9  

9:00– 
10:30 am 

Work on individual 
projects or UFO’s 

Kathleen Payne will be in the 
Sewing Room to unlock the 
cabinets and demo using the 
sewing machines 

Thursday 
January 16 

9:30 am Welcome to the 
sewing room/Meet 
the machines 

Presented by Sharon Kleven , 
Karen Lohr, and Susie 
Bergerson 

Thursday 
January 23 

9:30 am – 
Noon 

Cradle Quilts Presented by Marcia Bruce 
See suggestions on page 2 

Saturday 
January 25 

 
Wearable Arts Group  Stay tuned for further 

information… 



 

 
 

Mary Ann Barbee 7   Amanda Kelly 12    Kathy Moskovitz 25        
Hermina Soechtig 7  Susie Bergerson 22   Jody McDonough 30 
Kathryn Fitzwilliam 12     
   

Hexagon Challenge 
Remember the Hexagon challenge at our first meeting this January. There are 
ideas posted in the sewing room.  Any materials may be used. 
 
Do Dues Day is Saturday, January 4.  If you would like to write your check in 
advance, you may make it payable to OHCC Sewing, Etc. in the amount of $7.00.  
You can bring it to Do Dues Day or drop it in the club’s envelope at the front desk 
any time at your convenience. 
 

Cradle Quilt Workshop 
Bring your imagination and be ready to search the stash of 
fabulous fabrics in the sewing room!  If you have favorite fabrics at 
home, do bring them.  Finished size of cradle quilt should be at least 
15" X 15" and not larger than 18" X 18".  Cradle quilts are a year-round 
toy, so no Christmas fabrics for this project. 
 

SUNSHINE 
If you know of anyone with the need for a sunshine card, please call or email our 
Sunshine girl Bunny – 760-732-0711 or bjquint@cox.net 
 

SEWING, ETC. OFFICERS 2019 
 

President:  Chris Sanderson (858-442-1834)   Vice President: Karen Lohr (707-9398) 
Secretary: Susie Bergerson (209-614-9107)  Treasurer: Kathy Moskovitz (842-8625) 
Membership: Emma Chung (941-4801)   Communications: Terri Eckhardt (630-0801) 
Advisor: Barbara Bloom (945-9662)             Advisor: LaVergne Brown (941-6066)  
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